
NOTICE TO WALDO WATER CONSUMERS 

On May 12, 2021, the Waldo Water and Sewer Utility posted 
copies of the 2020 Consumer Confidence Report Certification 
(CCR) at the Waldo Post Office and Waldo Village Hall. It was also 
uploaded to the Village's website www.villageofwaldo.com 
Publication of this notice is scheduled for May 21, 2021 in The 
Review newspaper. The report details the water system 
information and drinking water evaluation for 2020. Electronic 
copies may be requested from the Village office:  
clerk@villageofwaldo.com  
Submitted by Michelle Brecht, clerk-treasurer. 
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